
Strathfield Girls High School

Enrolment Timeline for Year 7 2023 

Date 2022 Action by Action to be taken 

7 March Parents, 
students 

Attend Information Evening at Strathfield Girls High School. 

The Information Evening, will be a virtual tour, available on our school website on Mon-
day 7 March 2022. 

By Early-March Primary 
Schools 

All primary schools have to issue parents/caregivers the Moving into Year 7 in an NSW 
Government school in 2023 (EOI) booklet for placement in secondary school. 

By 18 March Parents/ 

caregivers 

Parents need to return the EOI form located in the Moving into Year 7 in an NSW Gov-
ernment school in 2023 (EOI) booklet to their primary school. 

Please note: 

Local students will be able to attend Strathfield Girls High School, provided documenta-
tion supports the school’s enrolment policy. 

Non- local students: (See following page for more information) 

Attach a resume of your daughter’s interests, abilities and achievements both in and 
out of school. 

Ask your primary school principal to endorse your daughter’s application. 

List SGHS as your Choice 1. Due to the high demand for the school, Choices 2 & 3 
will not be considered. 

Private school students need to collect (also on our website) and return their EOI 
forms directly to Strathfield Girls High School. 

By 5 April Primary 
Schools 

Final day for primary schools to copy and forward EOI forms to Choice 1 non-local 
schools.  Private school students need to collect and return their EOI forms by this date 
to Strathfield Girls High School. 

By 11 May Secondary 
Schools 

Round 1 

Convene a placement panel to consider non-local enrolment applications (Deputy 
Principal, Head Teacher Wellbeing, Year Advisor, Parent Representative and 
Enrolment Officer) 

Review Choice 1 application forms 

Advise primary schools and parents/caregivers of outcome of Choice 1 non-local 
applications 

Compile a waiting list 

By 2 September Secondary 
Principal All confirmation of enrolment letters sent to parents/caregivers. 

November Principal, 
Parents and 
Students 

SGHS invite all successful applicants and their parents/caregivers to an interview with 
the Principal. The aim of this interview is to gather information about students such as 
learning outcomes, leadership skills, extra-curricular and sporting interests as well as 
family/welfare concerns. Valuable information is also given to students about camp etc. 
These interviews enable us to support your daughter through her transition to high 
school. 

Tuesday, 29 No-
vember 

Secondary 
Schools 

Orientation Day for all accepted Year 6 students and parents at 9:30am in the School 
Hall. 


